
Hispanic Honor Society Induction Ceremony – Spring 2021 

 

 
 
On Friday, April 16, 57 juniors and 3 seniors were inducted into "La Sociedad Honoraria 
Hispánica" (Hispanic Honor Society). 
  
Students maintained an "A" average throughout high school Spanish, volunteered to promote 
Hispanic Culture and the Spanish Language, conducted themselves with integrity, and 
demonstrated a commitment to Hispanic Studies by taking the Spanish 4 Honors course.   
  
Señora Anne Cordella and Señora Vilma Hasbrouck are the Society’s advisors. In this photo, 
students are showing off their induction certificates.  The event was also attended by Mr. 
Orcutt (Executive Principal), Mr. Richard (Principal of the House of 2022), Mr. Zucchero 
(Assistant Principal of the House of 2022) and Mrs. Biasotti (District Coordinator of World 
Languages). 
 


